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Dear Parents, 

Sacramental Programme 

The celebration mass for the children on the sacramental 

programme will take place this Sunday 12th November at the 

9.30am mass in St Michael’s church. 

Year 6 have their class assembly on Thursday 16th November at 

9.15am.  All welcome. 

Parent Governor: A meeting has been arranged for this 

Monday 13th November at 6.00pm at St Michael’s school. This is 

for any parents/carers who wish to find out about the role of 

parent governor. There has been an expression of interest from 

three parents and this is an opportunity for all parents to hear 

what is expected of them in this role and an opportunity to put 

themselves forward before nomination forms are sent out. The 

meeting will last about an hour and will be led by Mrs Lynn 

Tommeny who works on behalf of the diocese for governing 

bodies. 

Please find on the reverse of the newsletter a letter from the 

PTA. Please note the date and time of the Christmas disco. 

Tickets will sell fast as I believe it is a great night for all the 

family. 

The children from the Minnie Vinnies have 

worked really hard and made Pudsey bear 

badges for the children to purchase. The 

badges will be on sale each morning next 

week before school priced £1.00 All proceeds 

will go to Children in Need. 

Thank you to all those who helped with costumes for the 

Superheroes day.  The children had a wonderful time on 

Wednesday with the author Jason Beresford. Some excellent 

writing has been produced by the children which was the 

purpose of the day.  Photographs will be on the school website.   

Mrs F M Robinson 
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Diary dates 
Sun 12th Nov 

Celebration Mass 9.30am 
Mon 13th Nov 

Y1/2 Basketball 3.30-4.30pm 
Thu 16th Nov 

Y6 class assembly 9.15-9.45am 
Y1 hearing tests 

Y5/6 Dance 3.30-4.30pm 
 
Pupil of the Week    
Nursery: Asa Wheeler 
R: Harvey McKenna 
Y1: Aidan Button 
Y2: Scarlett Conteh 
Y3: Ciara Phelan 
Y4: Georgia Said 
Y5: Matthew Millward 
Y6: Kobe McEwan 

Congratulations! Well done. 
 

Polite request: Could we ask that if 
you are making arrangements for a 
different person to collect your 
child at the end of the school day, 
that teachers are informed in 
writing on the morning or that you 
call the school office before 12.00 
noon.  We appreciate that last 
minutes changes are unavoidable 
and don’t want to miss those 
important calls whilst passing on 
messages that could have been 
made earlier.  Thank you.   
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